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Of course lane splitting should be legal.  There is already bicycle filtering systems set in place
by the city, and I really don't see how it would be much different for smaller motorized
vehicles.  Those electric scooters can do it, and they have motors.  Let's face it traffic is really
bad these days, and anything that could speed it up would be greatly appreciated.
Thanks
Matt Markus 
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